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26th September 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Industrial Action – Tuesday 1st October 2013 

 

I have been informed by Teaching Unions that some of their members will be taking industrial action in the 

form of a strike on Tuesday 1st October 2013 as part of the on-going issues related to the changes to 

pension schemes and other conditions of service. 

 

This action is not against the school itself but is part of national industrial action organised by these Trades 

Unions about changes to the pension schemes and conditions of service of their members.  In view of the 

numbers involved in the industrial action, school will be closed to all children for the day. 
 

Should you have cause to contact the school during the day there will be some staff, both teaching and 

support staff, at work. 

 

I am sorry for the inconvenience this may cause to you and your family but I must ensure that when 

children attend the school their well-being and safety is assured. 

 

We must hope that the issues over which the industrial action has arisen are resolved as soon as possible. 

 

The school will be open normally on Wednesday 2nd October 2013. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


